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Dear shorttrackers and friends, 

The new season has started, and the first Beneluxcup will take place in Hasselt (B) on the 16th 
October 2022. 

At Beneluxcups skaters of all levels can compete. The groups are determined according to the 
level of the skaters, not the age. 

Skaters who are interested to participate at the Beneluxcup in Hasselt should contact the 
coach or a committee member. Skaters should nevertheless be able to make crossings in the 
bends, even if these are not yet perfect. 

As the competition starts at 7h45, we recommend driving to Hasselt on Saturday and staying 
for one night. By the way, Hasselt is a nice town to visit. 

Carsharing is welcome, interested people should tell us and we can try to organize this. 

Please find the announcement for competition on http://www.shorttrackonline.info/entry.php. 

Trainings in Luxembourg take place as usual. 

Don’t hesitate to contact us for further information. 

ULPV Committee  

 

 


